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            WELCOME ADAM BARKLEY!!    
 

 
Adam Barkley of St. John’s Lutheran Church in Clinton, IA, has been assigned to Luther Memorial Lutheran 

Church as its new pastor.  Adam is currently finishing up his studies at the Ft. Wayne Seminary.  Adam, along 

with his wife Sarah and their 4 children – Seth, Abigail, Ezra and Ivy will be arriving during the early part of 

June.  We give thanks to God for the gift of the Barkley Family. 

 

Ordination and Installation:  The Ordination and Installation of Adam will be held at Luther Memorial on 

Saturday, June 17, 2017 at 10:00 am.  There will be a luncheon immediately following the service provided by 

our Mary Martha Ladies Group.  Please feel free to bring a dish to pass.   

 

www.luthermemorialsheboygan.com  Tune your computers to the Luther Memorial Website which is being 

constructed by Renee Wallschlaeger.  The website process is arduous and very time consuming, however, 

Renee is determined to construct a first-class website for our church.  As you watch the progress of our website, 

please know that there are no final details on the finished product until is completed.  We’re in the first inning 

of development. As Yogi Berra once said, “The game ain’t over til it’s over”.  Feel free to give your thoughts as 

the website unfolds before you.   

 

Cooking up a Storm:  Luther Memorial’s Brat Fry and Bake Sale will be held on Saturday, June 3, 2017, at the 

Festival Foods Brat stand in Sheboygan.  Activities begin at 9:00 am.  If you would like to donate bake goods 

for the bake sale, please prep the bake goods in individual packages ready for sale and drop off at Festival 

Foods.  Workers of the harvest are needed at the brat stand.  Any questions or further information can be 

obtained by calling David Bongel or Shannon Bongel.  Feel free to email them as well.  Their telephone 

numbers and email address can be found in your church directory.   

  

April Showers Bring June Flowers:  What happened to May?  Crummy weather.  We will be planting and 

decorating the outside sign area with flowers on Saturday, June 10, 2017, beginning at 10:30 am.  What do we 

need for this day?  Your green thumb and your plant knowledge, along with your friendly conversations with 

other members of Luther.  We’re also looking for extra plants you might have from your home to beautify our 

property.  If you would like to participate, and we hope you will, by helping with church plantings, please speak 

with Barb Jacobs, Angi Mahlendorf or Marlene Sachse.  Their telephone numbers and email address can be 

found in your church directory.   

 

Church Directory Corrections:  During the month of June, a few corrections will be made to the church 

directory.  Updated information will be provided to you for correction in your own church directory.  If your 

information should change such as an address, telephone number or email address, please forward this 

information to any member of the Music Fellowship Committee. 

 

Altar Guild Update:  The Altar Guild is always looking to expand its members.  If you’re interested in 

participating with Barbara Jacobs, Angi Mahlendorf, Lucy Wilsing or Deb Diener, they would love to speak 

with you.  This is a wonderful opportunity to serve the Lord. 
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LUTHER AT A GLANCE 
 

 

Sundays 

  9:00 am Sunday Church Service 

10:30 am  Sunday School and Bible Class 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

Thursday, June   1, 2017          Move-in Day for The Barkley Family 

Saturday,  June   3, 2017     9:00 am – Brat Fry and Bake Sale at Festival Food Store 

Saturday,  June 10, 2017     8:30 am – Music Fellowship Committee Meeting 

Saturday,  June 10, 2017     8:30 am – Boards of Elders Meeting 

Saturday,  June 10, 2017   10:30 am – Planting & Decorating the outside sign area of the church 

Saturday,  June 17, 2017   10:00 am – Ordination & Installation of Adam Barkley - Luncheon following the service 

Monday,   June 19, 2017     7:30 pm – Church Council Meeting 

Tuesday,   June 20, 2017     1:00 pm – Memorial Service for Randall Blanchard  (Brother of Roger) 

     
 

 

 

 

Church Needs A Chart:  As a family of believers, our church – the family – at times has needs.  You may 

remember that there was a needs chart which listed different items that members could donate to the church, 

such as paper towels, paper plates, dish soap, cups, etc.  The Music Fellowship Committee will be re-

establishing this program in the days and weeks ahead.  This is a wonderful way for the members to help out  

the family – our church.   

 

A Kitchen Shower:  The Mary Martha Ladies Group is asking the congregation to bring items to give to our 

new pastor and his family.  These items could include any kitchen type items, foods, paper products, etc.  It was 

also suggested that we might to include some items for the children.  Please place donations on the table in the 

fellowship hall.  If you have any questions, please ask any of the Mary Martha Ladies.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
         *This publication is brought to you by your friends on the Luther Memorial Music Fellowship Committee* 


